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03/04/2025  10:50:342024/5482/P OBJ Marcia MacLeod This proposed extension will alter the smooth and vintage frontage of Holmdale Road. These 

houses were built around 1900 and present a classic street of the period. To insert a modern 

extension would damage the nature of the street. In addition, as it looks as though some of the 

existing garden will be removed, that further decreases run-off in an area which Camden seems 

to think is a risk of flooding from surface water; any removal of run-off could be detrimental to the 

area.
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